
Butler Borough Health Department 

One Ace Road 
Butler, New Jersey 07405 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Contact:  Peter Tabbot, Health Officer 
                        (973) 983-2848 
 

FLU CLINIC 
 
 The Butler Health Department will be offering influenza vaccinations to  
 
Butler Borough residents aged three and older on Thursday, October 20 from  
 
6:00 – 7:00pm.  The clinic will take place in the Courtroom at the Butler Borough 

Municipal Building, One Ace Road, Butler. 

 
 There is a $15 fee for this service, but the flu shot will be free to residents 

with Medicare Part B, as long as they are not covered by an HMO provider.  Pre-

registration is required, and Butler residents who are eligible must bring their 

Medicare card at the time of the clinic.  For more information about the influenza 

clinic and eligibility, please call the Health Department at 973-838-7200, ext. 237. 
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